
Oil Conservation Division i?-^^^^ 

Attention: Mr. Mike Stogner 

RE: Application for Administrative 
Approval of Unorthodox Location 
Featherhoser State #1 
1980' FNL & 2310' FWL, Unit F 
Section 20-T15S-R33E 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Stogner: 

The above referenced application was mailed on you December 30, 2003. On 
the original application the location was incorrectly shown as 1980' FNL & 2310' 
FEL, Unit F, Section 20-T15S-R33E, Eddy County, New Mexico. The correct 
footage is 1980' FNL & 2310' FWL, Unit F. 

I apologize for any confusion or inconvenience this may have caused. If you 
need further information, please call. 

Sincerely, 

/mp 

Melanie J. Parked 
Land Department 
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